
DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY 
UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 

ATHENS, GEORGIA ::10602 

Prof. H. Tracy Hall 
Department of Chemistry 
Brigham Young University 
Provo, Utah 84602 

Dear Tracy: 

(404) 542-2652 

December 5, 1974 

Sorry to bother you, Tracy, but Agarwala has been on my back with 
three letters asking me to contact you on informing him (sort of immed­
iately, if not sooner) of a specific delivery date for the cubic pressure 
apparatus, plus spare parts. He seems to be in a panic over some 
approaching deadline on paperwork. What a guy. 

On the last go around with his correspondence, I told him I would 
contact you, and now I have. 

I hope all is going well. I send you and your gracious family 
best wishes for a very good Christmas Holiday, and a prosperous new 
year. 

Sincerely, 

A. A. Giardini 

AAG/be 


